
SIS/CIR/2023-24/010 08th Aug, 2023

Dear Parents,

We are proud to announce that a Capacity Building Programme by CBSE, will be
held in our school on 11th and 12th August, 2023. 

Hence, the PTM for Classes 3 to 8 scheduled on 12th August, 2023 is postponed to
Saturday, 19th August, 2023.

The regular classes scheduled on 19th August are shifted to 26th August, 2023. 
We regret any inconvenience caused.

We are also glad to inform you that Chess Grandmaster Dibyendu Barua will be
visiting our School on Sunday, 13th August, 2023 for the Inter School Chess
Championship at 10.30 a.m.

All students from Classes 3 to 9 are requested to be a part of this event along with
their parents. 

We cordially invite you to the 76th Independence Day Celebration in our School on
15th August, 2023. The Flag Hoisting will take place at 9 am sharp.

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


